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ABOUT THE 

PROJ ECT 

The transition from school into 

professional life is one of the 

most challenging moments in 

life. 

WHO IS IT 

FOR? 

Direct target group: VET 

Students (focus on students with 

fewer opportunities) 

Indirect target group: VET 

Career Counsellors/Advisors 

OUR 

WEBSITE 

For all the latest updates, feel free 

to visit our website at 

 
http://entrevet.eu/ 

 

 

 

 

 

THE CONSORTIUM 

C o o r d i n a t o r 

GET IN TOUCH 

Entrevet.eu 

facebook.com/entrevet 

entrevetschools 

http://entrevet.eu/
http://entrevet.eu/
http://entrevet.eu/
https://www.facebook.com/EntreVET/
https://www.instagram.com/entrevetschools/


 

 
 
 

 

ENTRE@VETSCHOOLS OPEN 

BADGE SYSTEM 
 

Based on the development of the benchmark research, in order to map 

out the current scene in each of the participating countries in terms of the 

development of the Competence Framework (IO1) and the Learning 

Back Pack accompanied with the campaign (IO2) the 3rd Intellectual 

Output was developed. 

 

The activities for IO3 are: 

A1 – The design of the eco-system for the implementation of the Open 

badges. 

A2 – The preparation of the ENTRE@VETSCHOOL guide.  

A3 – The development of the INTERACTIVE PORTAL and 

ASSESSMENT tool. 

 

 

TPM3  

The Third Transnational  Meet ing  

The third meeting of the project 

titled: “Entre@VetSchools”, took 

place in Reykjavík, Iceland 

between the 27th – 28th of 

February 2020. 

 
The project highlights the 

European Commission’s aims to 

develop entrepreneurial skills 

that will not only contribute to 

new business creation, but also to 

the employability of young 

people. 

 
The platform that will be 

developed and the next steps of 

the project were discussed, along 

with ways to promote the  

 

 

 

 

“The way to get 

started is to quit 

talking and 

begin doing.” 

- Walt Disney

 

THE NEXT STEPS 
  



As the training material is almost concluded, the platform will be developed 

and the implementation of the open badge system will be integrated as a 

way to award the students for their achievements. 

 

The Entre@VETSchools ToolKIT will also be developed in a later stage. 

 
The next C1 training will take place in Nicosia, Cyprus in June 2020. 
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